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· May 17 = PD Day
· May 20 = Victoria Day
· May 21-23 = Grade 6 Camp
· May 31 = Volunteer THANKS!
· May 31 = WALKATHON!!! 

We are BALANCED!
Interview with 
Mr. Kinzel

What makes a “good day” at school?
I love it when the kids can beat me to the “good morning” greetings as they start their day.  There is nothing better than a crisp high five walking down the hallway or an invite to join in a game of four squares during recess supervision.

How do you show school spirit?
I strive to create a classroom environment where students can laugh and have fun while encouraging one another.  This sense of school pride follows us to the gym, the track and to the field where we can cheer for the home team.  Go Wildcats!

What accomplishments fill you with pride so far this year?
This year I have loved being a guest teacher, a pretend farmer, a family man, a parent and now a home room teacher at MCS for the duration of this school year with a grade 5 class that I adore.
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Dear Parents,
During the month of May, Millarville Community School focuses on the International Baccalaureate (IB) learner profile word of balanced. Wildcats learn to understand the importance of balancing different aspects of our lives – intellectual, physical and emotional – to achieve well-being for ourselves and others.  We recognize our interdependence with other people and with the world in which we live. With our younger Wildcats we say we learn to take care of our brain, body, and heart to stay healthy.
A HUGE thank you to all the parents who came out to help with our Wildcat Track and Field Day on May 7th.  It was a great day! It was fantastic to see all the students participate in all the events.  We sure loved the wildcats being risktakers and trying everything.  I especially was proud to see students supporting each other, whether cheering or running along side a friend to encourage them to finish their race. Our wildcats are such great athletes, and we are pleased that they all put in their best effort.
WILDCAT WALKATHON is coming!! This is a fundraiser and truly a blast!  This is organized by the MCS Fundraising Society and is a color walk, meaning that as the students walk or run the 5 km designated route, they have color (colored powder) hurled at them by parent volunteers.  It is colorful and fun!!  Please note that it is done in a safe way and students who are hesitant of the color can pass on the color station if they wish.  This usually only happens at the first station and then no one can resist the fun. Students will have pledge sheet to be sponsored to complete the walk/run to raise money for the school. We encourage everyone to fill out the blue pledge sheet to raise money for our school.  I talked to one of the grade 1 students today who is working hard not only at raising money but being active for the whole month of May! Go Wildcats!  To learn more about the WILDCAT WALKATHON please see the linked google slide show made by Kaiya Houser in grade 4.  Walk-A-Thon Presentation
We would like to invite all MCS volunteers to have coffee before the WALKATHON on May 31st.  Anyone who has helped us as a volunteer for this school year is invited. Our school would like to show our appreciation for your time and support of our learning.  We are thankful for our parents and how much they help us with the many learning activities that we have at our school.  We could not do what we do without you. Please join us for a thank you coffee!!!!
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TO OUR VOLUNTEERS!
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